
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIS/ OCT/2023-24/325 19.10.2023 
 

Dear Parent, 

Namaskar! 

 

We are thrilled to share exciting news with you! Twelve talented students from our school have 

been chosen as finalists by Eye Level's Korea Headquarters (ELLA) in both the "Illustrated 

Writing" and "Writing" categories and you will be glad to know that your ward is one of them. 

This achievement opens the remarkable opportunity to win a Global Award, including a trip to 

Korea. To discuss the next steps and provide more information, we invite you to a virtual 

interaction session. 

 

This meeting is also an excellent opportunity to learn about the how Eye Level's programs foster 

critical thinking, creativity, and self-directed learning in students. Your presence is pivotal in 

supporting our finalists on this journey. 

 

The meeting will take place on Thursday, October 19th, from 8:00 PM to 8:45 PM. 

You can join via this link: https://meet.google.com/wwr-cpmy-gsb 
Thank you for your ongoing support, and we eagerly anticipate a fruitful journey ahead. 

 

 
 

Warm Regards 

 

 
Dr. Sangeeta Arora 

Principal 

https://meet.google.com/wwr-cpmy-gsb

